D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, EAST OF LONI ROAD, DELHI-93
OFFICE ORDER
Date: 03.04.17

This is to inform that the school will remain open on 08.04.17 (Second Saturday) as per the directions received from DAVCMC. In lieu of that 15.04.17 (third Saturday) will be closed. This is for your information and compliance also.

(Sameeksha Sharma)
Principal 
